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AOFA Qualifications recognises and values the importance of Regulatory scrutiny 
to ensure public confidence in of the qualifications sector. 

Whilst we acknowledge the content of the monitoring activity,  the subsequent 
report and CCEA’s right to publish monitoring reports, we would like to draw 
attention to the fact that in this instance the monitoring activity and subsequent 
report was originally completed in May 2018.

Since that activity was undertaken, AOFA Qualifications has undergone significant 
change, which includes the Ownership and the Senior Management and Leadership 
team, and as a result of this, the organisation detailed in the report is not the same 
as the one currently operating.

In addition to this AOFA Qualifications has reviewed our qualification offer and as a 
result withdrew from Regulation by CCEA in October 2019
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